
January 22, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with sincere appreciation that I write a letter of thank you to and recommendation for 
Gerdes Construction. 
 
Dan Gerdes has been professional and accommodating during the construction process.  From 
the first phone call to final inspection, he was attentive and responsive to every detail.  It 
speaks volumes that he is so highly respected by his peers for not only the quality of his work 
but also the work timeline flow he establishes. 
 
 I have been pleased with the day-to-day working relationship with Mr. Marty McKay, Project 
Superintendent.  He was accessible, on point and communicated the expected schedule 
regularly.  He went out of his way to accommodate our needs as construction progressed. 
 
We were routinely included in decision making for aesthetics and advised of steps required for 
quality and code approval. 
 
We are impressed with our experience to date and anticipate further projects with Mr. Dan 
Gerdes and crew in the future.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James and Melissa Protigal 


